
 

Registration No:1513010.  Registered Office: St Paul’s Court Ltd, Estate Office, St Paul’s Court, Colet Gardens, London W14 9YA.  

Estate Office Tel: 020-8741-0125 

Lily Close Email: estateman@stpaulscourt.co.uk 

London W14 9YA Website: www.stpaulscourt.co.uk 

 

 
20th December 2021 
 
To: Lessees & Residents 
 
 
 
Dear Lessees & Residents 
 
PLANNED INTERUPTION OF WATER SERVICE – WEDNESDAY 22ND DECEMBER 2021 
 
A leak has been identified on the main incoming water supply for St Paul’s Court.  It 
is unfortunately a significant leak and cannot be left as it is at present.    
 
Arrangements have therefore been made for the pipe to be repaired on 
Wednesday 22nd December and the mains water will be shut off from 10am for 
approximately 5-hours.    
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience this interruption of supply may cause but we 
feel it better to do the work in a planned fashion now rather than on an emergency 
basis at a later time 
 
Please could you ensure that: 
 

• Every tap in your house is closed off before you leave in the morning. 

• You do not run any appliances such as washing machines or dishwashers  

• You make your own arrangements prior to 10am for storage of sufficient 

water supplies for your household for a five-hour period. 

This message has also been posted on our website: www.stpaulscourt.co.uk.  Please 

check our website for updates.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation 
St Paul’s Court Estate Office 
 

http://www.stpaulscourt.co.uk/

